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The Trust’s Public Engagement 
Postponed 
  

In response to COVID-19, Columbia Basin Trust is postponing the public 
engagement process to renew its strategic plan, including: 

 Deferring the previously announced March to June community meetings 
 Suspending online engagement on March 31, which is accessible by 

visiting imagine.ourtrust.org 
 Postponing the Basin Youth Network Leadership Summit, which was 

scheduled for April 24 to 26 in Kimberley 
 Postponing the two regional Symposia which were planned for October 

2020. 

We will reschedule our conversations with people in the Basin at a future date 
when the public health risk is no longer a concern and people have the time and 
space for the engagement. 

The Trust is committed to providing support to the Basin during this challenging 
time. The postponement of the engagement process will not impact any other 
Trust services and staff continue to be available to respond to comments, 
questions or requests. 

If you have any questions, email us at info@ourtrust.org or call 1.800.505.8998. 
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